
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

11th December 2019 
 

 Dear Parents,  
  
To celebrate the end of term our staff and PAWS will be running a Christmas Disco on 
Monday 16th December for all of our pupils.  The cost of the disco is £2.50, which is 
payable on the night (the right change would help with queues) and there is no 
necessity to pre-book.  The children will be provided with free drinks and can purchase 
sweets for 10p each.  We will also be selling glow products that will range from 50p to 
£2.00 that the children can purchase. 
  
The Lower School Disco (Year 3 and 4) is from 5.00 – 6.15pm and the Upper School 
Disco (Year 5 and 6) from 6.30 – 7.45pm.  
  
Children will need to be collected at either 6.15pm or 7.45pm from the School Hall, 
entering via Reception, as we do not allow any child to leave unaccompanied.  
  
We would like to remind you that children are not permitted to bring mobile phones or 
other devices to the disco.  
  
Thank you for your support.  
  
  
The PAWS team 
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